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685 Peak View
2 messages

Wed, Dec 7, 2022 at 5:18 PMJAMES KRISTINE L and ALEXANDRA POPPITZ  To: "jgarner@estes.org" 
<jgarner@estes.org>

Hello,
I would like to go on the record as being adamantly opposed to the proposed re-zoning of 685 Peak
View.
My Husband and I will be at the meeting next Thursday to express our opposition and concerns in person.
If you would like anything additional from us prior to the meeting, please let me know.
With thanks,
Kristine L. Poppitz
650 Devon Drive

Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 11:41 AMJessica Garner <jgarner@estes.org>
To: JAMES KRISTINE L and ALEXANDRA POPPITZ>

Thank you for your email, Kristine. I will plan to keep this email on file for future reference to the project and subsequent
public hearings, and unless you object, this will be included in the public comments. 
Thank you, 
Jessica 
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Jessica Garner, AICP
Community Development Director
Town of Estes Park 
170 MacGregor Ave
Estes Park, CO 80517
970-577-3720
jgarner@estes.org
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